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Subject: NAVICPmart 
                        
NAVICP Mechanicsburg GPETE requirements contracts displayed on www.navicpmart.com  are considered authorized 
Government sources of supply for GPETE equipments.  Orders for items may be placed via purchase card, project order, 
delivery order or requisition, directly from the website www.navicpmart.com   , via fax at (650) 624-0535 or via telephone at 
(888) 665-3454 or (650) 624-0525. 
 
In accordance with FAR 13.003(a)(2 and 3), simplified acquisition procedures do not apply if agencies can meet their 
requirements using: 
 
a.  Required sources of supply under part 8 (e.g., Federal Prison Industries, Committee for Purchase 
     from People Who are Blind or Severely Disabled, and Federal Supply Schedule contracts);  
 
b.  Existing indefinite delivery/indefinite quantity contracts; or 
 
c.  Other established contracts. 
 
All the NAVICP-Mechanicsburg contracts displayed on www.navicpmart.com,   can be categorized under item b. 
 
In addition, all NAVICP-Mechanicsburg GPETE contracts have been negotiated within the requirements of the 
Competition in Contracting Act.  The negotiated prices on the contracts have been determined to be fair and reasonable 
based on the following: 
 
1.  Competitive negotiations on the open market 
2.  Comparison of the negotiated prices with historical procurements of the same or similar items. 
3.  Contract prices established with discounts from commercial catalogs 
4.  Comparison with similar items in related industries 
 
Note: Provisioning technical documentation has been established for product support. 
 
If any agency has a question concerning the use of these contracts please contact the undersigned at telephone 717-605-
3234 or via email at Ricky_D_Rhoades@icpmech.navy.mil.
 

 
      RICKY D. RHOADES 
      Contracting Officer 
 


